
Notice

Date: 07 /L1/2023

Subject: Diwali Holidays Notice

Dear Parents and Students,

I hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that
Stella Maris Convent School will be observing Diwali holidays from 9th
November 2A23 to 20th November 2A23.

This break provides an opportunity for our students and staff to celebrate
the festival of lights with their families. We encourage everyone to use this
time to rejuvenate and enjoy the festivities.

Please note that regular classes will resume on Zl-st November 2023. We

appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

Wishing you all a joyful and safe Diwali!

Warm regards,

Principal Sindhu Ioseph

Stella Maris Convent School
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Stella Marie Conva* School
Hanga, Tal. Parnsr,

Dist. Ahmednagar, Pin'{14301


